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STATEMENT

Date: March 2, 2009

. To whom it may concern:

We, HTC Corporation, states that our device, FCC ID: NM8QUARI100, has no space to
put the label except battery compartment as shown in the attached photo. The label will put under
the battery compartment, so the label is visible to the users as they purchase the products and install
the battery.

Sincerely yours,

Rita Lin / Project Manager
HTC Corporation

Tel: +886-2-8912-4138

Fax: +886-2-8912-6307
E-mail: rita_lin@htc.com




